
Full guidelines available at
www.preston.gov.uk/binwagoncompetition

Preston City Council are 
wanting your artwork for 
our new bin wagons arriving 
Spring/Summer 2024.
We want to see your designs focused 
on REDUCING, REUSING
and RECYCLING waste.

Draw, paint or create digital art on an
A4 landscape piece of paper and hand
into your school reception by

FRIDAY 8 DECEMBER

Amazon Fire HDPlus Tablet, Parker Pen
& more!

WIN!
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